
 

 

 

September 5, 2023 

 

To whom this may concern, 

I am writing this recruiting letter of recommendation for Carter Reitz. 

I have had the pleasure of having Carter in my World History class his Sophomore 
year, and to have coached him on Deer Valley’s Varsity baseball team.   

In the classroom, Carter is extremely responsible and is always looking to improve.  
He gets along great with his peers and has demonstrated the ability to work well 
with others. 

On the field, Carter is someone who is always pushing himself to get better.  After 
an outstanding Sophomore season on our varsity baseball team, Carter has been 
putting in countless hours in the weight room getting bigger and stronger, and has 
spent the off-season working on both his pitching and his hitting.  It’s this 
dedication and determinate that will lead him to success in the future. 

Sincerely, 
 John Fellens 

 

History Teacher 
Varsity Baseball Assistant Coach 
Deer Valley High School 
(602) 467-6846 
john.fellens@dvusd.org  
 


